

Mary Atkinson request-708342-545fedf6@whatdotheyknow.com

Immigration Enforcement Secretariat Sandford House 41 Homer Road Solihull B91 3QJ

www.gov.uk/home-office

Monday 11 January 2021

Dear Ms Atkinson

## Re: Freedom of Information request – 61378

Thank you for your email correspondence of 24 November 2020, in which you ask for information about Immigration Enforcement visits to residential addresses, care homes and care providers. Your request is being handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I regret that we are unable to send you a full response to your request within 20 working days, as required by the FOIA. I would like to apologise on behalf of the Department for this delay, but I can assure you that we are dealing with your request and we will send you a full reply as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Immigration Enforcement Secretariat ImmigrationEnforcementFOIPQ@HomeOffice.gov.uk

